
 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 2011 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Re:  Second Generation Furnishings Inc. 
 

We had the pleasure of working with Second Generation Furnishings Inc. at the Lipa Green Building for 

Jewish Community Services and the Prosserman JCC both located at our Sherman Campus location. 

 

We found them to be very professional, highly organized and most capable in their field.  Throughout the 

project, they demonstrated great attention to detail and excellent workmanship.  They worked 

cooperatively with the owner and other trades on the project, ensuring a highly satisfactory end result. 

 

We would not hesitate to recommend Second Generation Furnishings Inc. to any prospective client.  

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

UJA FEDERATION OF GREATER TORONTO 
 

 

 

 

Murray Hamilton 

Construction Manager 
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